The Family Centre would like to invite you to join us for a potluck celebration before you
head into the winter break. We will provide drinks and invite you to bring whatever snack
you would traditionally eat at a celebration. We will have family craft activities and look for-
ward to seeing you there.

DATE: Thursday December 8th, 2016
TIME: 5:00-6:30pm
PLACE: The Family Centre

39208-2375 Lam Circle




